
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

Welcome 

Season’s Greetings and welcome to the December 
edition of Kids ‘R’ Kids News!  “Tis’ the Season to be 
Jolly! “ As we move into the holiday season, cheer 
seems to be spreading. It’s a wonderful time to 
reflect on our lives and the impact of our family and 
traditions. Therefore, family is one of the many 
themes reflected in our curriculum. This month the 
children will complete the “Family and Food” units 
and begin the unit entitled “Celebrate Good Times.” 
Topics will focus on things like: understanding 
individual needs and preferences, social skills and 
family roles. Don’t forget to check the calendars for 
lots of wonderful upcoming things here at KRK. 

Upcoming Events 

Please check the calendar for 

spirit days and activities 

happening at the school.  

Closures 

 

Friday, December 23rd – Closed 

 

Monday, December 26th – Closed  

 

Monday, January 2nd – Closed  
 

 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 2022 

 

Castle Hills 


